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Please copy and distribute this flyer, and then  
join us for this educational and inspiring event! 

The Colorado Renewable Energy Society  
invites you to its January 2008 public meeting: 

 

"The Governor’s Energy Office and 

  Colorado’s New Energy Economy" 
 

Thursday, January 24 / 5:30 - 7:00 p.m. 
Jefferson Unitarian Church / 14350 W. 32nd Ave., Golden 

(about 1 mile west of the 32nd Ave. & Youngfield St. exit from Interstate 70) 

 

2007 saw newly-elected Governor Bill Ritter and the State Legislature create 

legislation and policy for Colorado's "New Energy Economy." 2008 will be all 

about making this a reality. Join CRES as we discuss the Colorado Governor's 

Energy Office's (GEO) plans for 2008 and beyond. 

Tom Plant is the Director of the Governor's Energy Office (GEO). Before being 

appointed to this position by Governor Ritter in 2007, he was Executive Director at 

the Center for ReSource Conservation in Boulder.  

 

Tom also represented House District 13 (Nederland) in the Colorado General 

Assembly (1998-2006), where he served on the House Appropriations Committee 

and Joint Budget Committee. His work in the State Legislature was recognized 

through awards from such diverse groups as the University of Colorado, Sierra 

Club, Colorado Conservation Voters, and Rocky Mountain Farmers Union.  

 

After graduating from Colorado State University in 1985, Tom worked as an 

exploration geologist until 1988. He then worked in the Climate Change department 

for the Union of Concerned Scientists in Washington DC. While at UCS, he 

explored the causes of global climate change and examined transportation and 

energy solutions to reduce the emissions contributing to climate change.  

A reception with food, drinks, and networking will follow this meeting. 

 

Admission is free for CRES Members, 
and only $5 for non-members. 

The Colorado Renewable Energy Society (CRES) is a non-partisan, non-profit organization dedicated to 

increasing the awareness of the economic and environmental benefits of renewable energy and energy efficiency 

technologies. More information is available on the CRES website: www.cres-energy.org. 



 

 

Save the Date! 
Be sure to join us on  

Saturday night, February 23, for the  
Colorado Renewable Energy Society’s 

2008 Annual Meeting and Party  
at “Cableland,” 4150 Shangri-La Drive 
(just northeast of Colorado Blvd. & Alameda Ave.), 

Denver 

 

There will be a wide variety of quality food & drinks served,  
a diverse silent auction to benefit CRES, and the chance to  

connect with over 100 leaders of Colorado’s New Energy Economy!  
   

Additional Information is 
available at our website: 

 

www.cres-energy.org 


